The 2nd Annual
MAS Colour Splash Dash
iS on June 8, 2019!
Rain Date: June 15, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Last year we held our first ever “MAS Colour Splash Dash’. It was a huge Success
and we were able to raise over $1,000 for our Students to enjoy Some really fun and
meaningful year end activities. . This year it will be held here again on June 8th,
with a rain date of June 15th.

This amazing event helped to bring our School community together for a wonderful
time. We had So much fun planning it last year and would love to have Some extra
hands when planning this year. It'S a great way to build a Sense of belonging within
the School community and many hands make light work. If you can't help will the
planning, don't worry! we will Send out another volunteer form closer to the date of
event. If you would like to be a part of our fun team, email Amanda NicholSon at

amandan86@gmail.com.

Or Send this portion back to the School:
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O I would love to help plan the colour run




